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22 May 2018

Dear Parents and Carers

The Gattons Infant School and Southway Junior School are working together to plan a fantastic joint writing project.  Something very exciting will begin on Tuesday 5th June after half term.  Staff have jointly planned lots of activities to immerse the children ready for the writing.  Children will visit both schools as part of the project.  They will then celebrate their writing once it is finished.

This is a great opportunity for the two schools to work together.  The staff have worked really hard to make sure that the children have some fantastic writing opportunities.  We are all looking forward to seeing the children working together and the writing that they produce. 

Year groups will keep you updated on how the writing project progresses.

Yours sincerely

Ms K Hikmet





Mr P Newbold

Headteacher





Headteacher

The Gattons Infant School
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